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May 12, 2020 
 
Dear Player: 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health.  We all have been through a lot 
over the last few months and are looking forward to resuming our regular routines. However, 
this summer promises to be disruptive due to the coronavirus pandemic.  As you can imagine, it 
has been very difficult for our Board to project future governmental actions. 
 
Because of this, we are canceling our Better-Ball of Pairs tournament scheduled for July 13 at 
Crystal Tree Golf and Country Club.  As much as we hate to do this, we find it impossible to 
hold a tournament under Illinois’ current mandated regulations for golf.  While our first concern 
is to protect our players and not put them at risk, we also wish to follow the guidelines closely 
in order to protect the host club and their members. 
 
Since you have already paid your entry fee via a credit card, you will receive a full credit to that 
card.  Please allow one full billing cycle for this to occur.  If you have any problems, please email 
our Treasurer, Geri McLauchlan, directly at: gerimclauchlan@gmail.com.   
 
At this date, we are hopeful that our One-Day Stroke tournament on September 1 at North 
Shore Country Club and our Senior Better-Ball of Pairs on September 23 at Exmoor Country 
Club will continue to take place.  We will continue to access the current situation to make sure 
we can proceed safely.  We will continue to accept registrations through our website for these 
tournaments but will not charge your credit card at this time.  Should we be able to proceed 
with these tournaments in September, you will be charged at a later date. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding in this matter.  Please feel free to email me or 
Kirsten with any comments or questions you may have.  We look forward to seeing you again 
this summer. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Diane Mazurczak    Kirsten Kaltenmark 
Tournament Chair     President  
Email: dlmazu0cwdga@aol.com  Email: kirstenkaltenmark@gmail.com 
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